
July 15, 2002 

Bonnie Baumetz 
Planning Coordinator 
Hutchinson City Center 
111 Hassan Street, S.E. 
Hutchinson, Minnesota 55350-2522 

Re: A-6689 Hutchinson!Hassan Valley Township (Notice of Intent) 

Dear Ms. Baumetz: 

Pursuant to your e-mail dated June 14, 2002, the Director of Minnesota Planning has granted the 
request to withdraw the petition in the above-referenced matter, transferred the filing fee to the 
orderly annexation file (OA-855/0A-855-1) and closed Docket No. A-6689. No further action 
will be taken on Docket No. A-6689. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

CMS:ry 

c: Julie Wischnack, AICP, Planning Director 
Gary Plotz, City Administrator 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 



From: 
To: 
Date: 
Subject: 

Star and Rachel, 

"Bonnie Baumetz" <BBaumetz@ci.hutchinson.mn.us> 
<Rachei.Youness@state.mn.us>, <Star.Holman@state.mn.us> 
6/14/02 12:10PM 
Resolution for Orderly Annexation 

We need your help again! The Orderly Annexation Agreement was signed last night by Hassan Valley 
Town Board. This means we would be changing the notice of intent to annex by ordinance A-6689 to 
Resolution for Orderly Annexation. So, what do you need from us to get on the Board of Adjustments July 
13th meeting besides the Resolution? I understand your office must have everything from us by July 3rd. 
We has sent a check (#11 0279) for $197.35, Map of the area to be annexed and the plats. It is important 
we get this on the July agenda as septics are failing in this area and most lots are not large enough for 
another septic so they must have city service ASAP. Thanks for all the help! I appreciate it very much! 
Have a good weekend. Bonnie 

CC: "Julie Wischnack" <JWischnack@ci.hutchinson.mn.us> 


